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Not many parents respond to the feedback forms, but as per the response 

received from most of the parents it is quite encouraging to get very good 

feedback. The parents seem quite proud of their wards being the students of 

this Department which has contributed to their overall development. Their 

suggestions are also noted with thanks by the teaching faculty and new and 

latest software’s/course content  are being introduced almost on regular basis. 


